

# Newsletter



### 18th May 2018

#### Dates

Friday 25<sup>th</sup> May - last day of half term

Monday 4<sup>th</sup> June - nursery reopens

## School Transition Programme

Next half term will be a busy one for our N2 children. Many of you will have received your starter packs from your child's next school, and been informed about visit dates. Many schools have also arranged times for their Reception teacher to come and meet the children in nursery. We have been informed about visit days for: Langley Moor Primary St Patricks Browney Academy St Margarets

If your child is transferring to another school and you have confirmed dates for visit days, we would be grateful if you could let us know.

#### Snack Money

Please don't forget to keep sending in your snack money each week. This week we used some of it to buy our cress seeds which the N2 children will be bringing home next week. Keep the cotton wool damp and the cress should be ready to eat in a few days.

# What are the children learning next week?

N2 children will be continuing to learn about plant growth. They are also learning about road safety.

N1 are continuing to experiment with water play, as well as building their repertoire of rhymes and songs.

### Photocopying

We have had a couple of requests regarding printing/photocopying.
Charges for this are:
Black and White - 10p a copy
Colour - 20p a copy

#### New Website

Our new website is now up and running and includes a weekly blog about what we have been up to. Our weekly newsletter is also added each Friday. The website would also be used to inform you if we had to close (hopefully we shouldn't get any more snow days this year!). Putting Langley Moor Nursery into the search engine should bring it straight up, or the address is

www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk

### Sponsored Obstacle Day

On the week beginning Monday 11<sup>th</sup>
June we will be making obstacle
courses for the children to run,
jump and balance along. The
children will be doing the course
within their group times, and we will
choose the days according to the
weather. As always please ensure
that your children's footwear is
suitable for outdoor play.

We will be sending out sponsor forms narer to the time, but we are hoping to raise enough funds to buy an emergency defibrillator.

